
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(SLIGHT CHANGE IN THE SCHOOL HOUSE UNIFORM) 

Dear Parent/Guardian              Date : 09/03/2023 

This is to inform you of a slight change in SCHOOL HOUSE UNIFORM that 

will be introduced from next academic session 2023-2024. This notice is to give 

you advance time of this change and to ensure that if you are buying items of 

school uniform between now and the start of the new academic year that you are 

aware of the new requirements. The change is being introduced to improve the 

current standard of house uniform being worn by students in the school that is a 

representation of the high standards we uphold.  

House uniform will be as mentioned below:  

FOR BOYS – CLASS I TO XII 

 Track suit - Upper and house shoes are being newly introduced as a 

change in the house uniform for Boys while there is no change in Lower 

and T-shirt for Boys.  

FOR GIRLS – CLASS I TO XII 

 Track suit – Upper with Lower and house shoes are being newly 

introduced as a change in the house uniform for Girls of Class I to XII 

while there is no change only in T-shirt. Girls will have to wear a Lower 

instead of divider. 

We hope the advance notice of this new requirement will enable you to plan your 

uniform purchases for the new academic year.  

Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter and for your support 

for the standards we wish to uphold as a school. 

 

PRINCIPAL 


